COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 1029 • EVERETT, WA 98206-1029 (425) 259-0044 • FAX (425) 339-4196

January 6, 2022

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

In accordance with WAC 480-70-096 we hereby provide notice of acquisition of control of Rubatino Refuse Removal, LLC, holder of Certificate G-58. The company's name has changed from Rubatino Refusal Removal, Inc. as it has re-classified from an S-Corp to an LLC.

Effective January 1, 2022, Rubatino Refuse Removal, LLC is 100% owned by Rubatino Refuse, LLC.

The majority shareholder of Rubatino Refuse, LLC is Mabanco, LLC (50%).

Books and records will continue to be maintained at 2812 Hoyt Ave Everett, WA, 98206.

Any questions may be directed to me at:

Email: jsb3@rubatino.com

Address: 2812 Hoyt Ave, Everett, WA 98201

Cell: 206-948-1204 Fax: 206-832-3030

Sincerely,

J. Stephan Banchero III Managing Member Rubatino Refuse, LLC